
ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL

PLAYGROUND REOPENING 

Following discussions with our insurance company and APC Councillors, it has been agreed that the playground can reopen as of tomorrow morning, Tuesday 4th August 2020.

New signage will be put up shortly, please ensure they are adhered to. 

APC will not be cleaning the park. It is down to users to ensure that social distancing is maintained at all times and the equipment is cleaned before and after use. 

The virus is still around. Please stay safe. 



CLERK TO THE COUNCIL – VICTORIA RUTT
Telephone 07936 904 743 Email clerk@alfristonparishcouncil.org.uk
